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PATRICK H. LYONS 
COMMISSIONER 

State of9{ezu 9vte?<ico 
Commissioner of Public Lands 

310 OLD SANTA FE TRAIL 
P.O. BOX 1148 

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87504-1148 

COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE 
Phone (505) 827-5760 
Fax (505) 827-5766 

www.nmstatelands.org 

January 5, 2004 

Williams Production Company 
P.O. Box 3102 
One William Center 
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74101 

Attn: Mr. M. Vern Hansen 

Re: 2003 Plan of Development JAhl Q 
Rosa Unit Q t f ' ^ 
San Juan and Rio Arriba Counties, New Mexico ii^OQSen,^-

Dear Mr. Hansen: ^ t a f e j y j ^ C / s £>r/v 

The Commissioner of Public Lands has, of this date, approved the above-captioned Plan of Development. Our approval 
is subject to like approval by all other appropriate agencies. 

The possibility of drainage by wells outside ofthe Unit Area and the need for further development ofthe unit may exist. 
You may be contacted at a later date regarding these possibilities. 

If you have any questions or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

PATRICK H. LYONS 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

< ^ ^ ^ - ^ - - & 
BY: f 
JAMI BAILEY, Director 
Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 
(505) 827-5744 

PL/JB/cpm 
Enclosure 
xc: Reader File OCD~Attention: David Catanach BLM 
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January 30, 2004 

Williams Production Company 
P.O. Box 3102 

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74121-74101 

Attention: Ms. Kris Russell 

FEB 0 2 2CG4 

OIL comply 

Re: Rosa Unit 
Commerciality Determinations 
Fruitland Coal Formation 
San Juan and Rio Arriba Counties, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Russell: 

We are in receipt of your letter of October 6, 2003 together with the commerciality determination data for 
113 Rosa Unit wells recently completed in the Fruitland Coal fonnation. 

The Bureau of Land Management, by their letter of December 10, 2003, concurred with your determination 
that the Rosa Unit Well Nos. 200, 201, 202, 203, 204 , 206, 207, 208, 209, 210, 211, 213, 214, 215, 216, 
217, 218, 219, 220, 221, 223, 224, 225, 227, 228, 229, 230, 231, 232, 233, 236, 237, 238, 240, 241, 242, 
243, 256, 257, 259, 260,262, 263, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270,271, 272, 273, 274, 276, 277, 279, 282, 285, 
321, 329, 331, 332, 334, 337, 338, 339, 341, 342, 343, 345, 354, 355, 357, 358, 361, 363, 371 and 379 are 
capable of producing unitized substances in paying quantities from the Fruitland Coal formation. The Rosa 
Unit Well Nos. 212, 222, 226, 234, 235, 239, 258, 261,264, 283, 284, 287, 288, 293, 294, 296, 297, 298, 
305, 306, 308, 309, 310, 311, 312, 313, 315, 322, 332, 335, 336, 344, 351, 359, 500, and 63 are non­
commercial in the Fruitland Coal formation and should be produced on a lease basis. 

Please be advised that the Commissioner of Public Lands concurs with the Bureau of Land Management's 
commerciality determinations for the above-mentioned Rosa Unit Wells. The wells determined commercial 
are to be included in the Fruitland Coal participating area. The wells that were determined to be non­
commercial are to be reported on a lease basis. 

If you have any questions or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

PATRICK H. LYONS. 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

0 
JAMI BAILEY, Director 
Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 
(505) 827-5744 
PL/JB/pm 
pc: Reader File 

BLM-Farmington Attn: Mr. Wayne Townsend 
TRD-Attn Mr. Valdean Severson 
OCD-Attn: Mr. Roy Johnson. : , 


